
From: Chris Grant <cgrantaa@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Friday, July 07, 2023 5:24 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: 120 Packard 
 
 
Please try to keep at least some of Ann Arbor's old architecture, particularly this 1840's 
house.  We all know who Elizabeth Dean was and what she stood for.   
 
It's a foregone conclusion that you will approve some kind of out of scale bulky blocky 
building for that location, based on what this owner is already building elsewhere.   
 
Please require the owner to move it.  Or move at least the original part. 
 
The New York City owner will be making a LOT of money from their proposed 
replacement and its rich-people rent rates.  Let's get them to do a tiny bit of good for the 
rest of us who only get to drive around and once in a while enjoy something that is still 
visually interesting about Ann Arbor. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Chris Grant 
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